
 
 
Dear   Robbins   Lane   Parents   and   Staff:  
 
Partnerships   between   parents,   educators,   and   children   enhance   success .    We   know   that   children   learn   more   and  
have   better   lives   when   everyone   in   the   school   community   works   together   to   share   thoughts   and   information   and  
work   on   projects   to   benefit   children.    The   Robbins   Lane   PTA   (Parent   Teacher   Association)     hosts   programs   that  
benefit   the   children   at   our   school.    Your   membership   in   the   PTA   helps   fund   integral   programming   for   all  
children   in   Robbins   Lane.    Although   our   programs   will   look   different   this   year,   we   still   plan   on   having   at   school  
programing   and   virtual   events   sponsored   by   the   PTA.  
 
For   this   school   year   we   are   planning:  
 

● Mask   Lanyards   for   Students   
● Book   and   Author   
● PARP   (Pick   A   Reading   Partner)  
● Virtual   Halloween   Event  
● BINGO   Night  
● Assemblies   
● Directory   Spot   Online   Directory   
● Catalog   Sale  
● School   Store   
● PRIDE   Garden  
● Many     more   additional   fun   and   educational   programs  

 
 
By   becoming   a   member   of   the   Robbins   Lane   PTA,     you   become   an   important   part   of   helping   to   ensure   that   these  
plans   become   a   reality.    We   also   welcome   your   new   ideas   for   the   benefit   of   our   children.    This   year,   you   will  
gain   access   to   the   Robbins   Lane   Directory   once   you   become   a   member   of   the   Robbins   Lane   PTA.  

 
Please   join   with   us   to   make   a   difference   in   the   education,   health,   and   welfare   of   our   children.   You   can   now   pay  
your   PTA   membership   dues   online.     Simply   copy   this   address    into   your    browse    robbinslanepta.memberhub.com  
or   send   and   envelope   with   your   dues   payment   ($15   for   single   member   or   $20   for   family)   to   Brooke   Finkelstein,  
membership   chair.   
 
MEMBERSHIP   RAFFLE:   
 
Become   a   member   before   November   1st   to   be   entered   in   a   raffle   to   win   a   basket   of   FREE   SYOSSET   GEAR!!   
 
 
If   you   would   like   any   additional   information   about   the   Robbins   Lane   PTA,   please   feel   free   to   contact  
 
Nina   Grieco OR  Sharmin   Panjvani  
ninagrieco@gmail.com  sharmin.panjvani@gmail.com  
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